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16th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Years 4, 5 & 6: Comic Artists 

 

The children have been very busy working on their contributions to The Lakes International Comic Art 

Festival in Kendal. The festival is on over the weekend of the 11th and 12th of October and there’s lots 

going on. Take a look at the website www.comicartfestival.com. Our work will be exhibited at Pedro’s 

Casa, 128 Stricklandgate, Kendal LA9 4QG from the 28th September until the 18th of October – go and 

see! 

 

 

Advance Warning – Film Festival 

 

We have the amazing opportunity to go and watch the premier of the film 2040 on Wednesday the 6th of 

November. It will include a life-stream Q&A with the director. The film looks at climate change and its 

possible solutions from the point of view of a father looking to his daughter’s future. The film is being 

screened at the Penrith Lonsdale Alhambra Cinema as part of the Into Film Festival. This is a free event, 

though we will need help with transport please. If you are available to help (leaving school at 9:10am and 

returning for 1:15pm), and would like to join us watching this exciting premier, please let me know. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Helen Gill 

 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 
Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
I can help with transport on Wednesday the 6th of November, leaving school at 9:10 and returning at 
1:15pm. 
I have space for _______ children in my car. 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ 
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